
Decatur Public Schools has partnered with the Statewide Integrated Governmental Management 

Applications (SIGMA) system to post solicitations. As a vendor, you can register with SIGMA and be sure 

that you see all available bids and opportunities. By selecting group notification, your company will 

receive emails once Decatur Public Schools has a solicitation that matches your company's business. In 

addition, the site handles solicitations, RFPs, and RFQs for other member school districts throughout 

Michigan.  


